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Dear Mr. Fendt:
 
It was a pleasure to speak with you today.
 
This is in reference to your letter dated September 9, 2014, requesting to amend
Regulatory Commission License No. 07-30533-01. 
In order to continue our review, we need the following information:
 
In Item 2 of your letter, please submit the statements described in “Response from
Applicant” of Sections 8.7.2 and 8.7.3 of NUREG 1556, Vol. 18. “Consolidated Guidance
About Materials Licenses, Program-Specific Guidance About Service Provider Licenses”
  http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v18/
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.
 
Current NRC regulations and guidance are included on the NRC's website at www.nrc.gov; select
Nuclear Materials; Med, Ind, & Academic Uses; then Licensee Toolkits, see our toolkit index
page.  You may also obtain these documents by contacting the Government Printing Office (GPO) toll-
free at 1-866-512-1800.  The GPO is open from 8:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday
(except Federal holidays).
 
The NRC’s Safety Culture Policy Statement became effective in June 2011.  While a policy statement
and not a regulation, it sets forth the agency’s expectations for individuals and organizations to
establish and maintain a positive safety culture.  You can access the policy statement and supporting
material that may benefit your organization on NRC’s safety culture Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/safety-culture.html.  We strongly encourage you to review this material
and adapt it to your particular needs in order to develop and maintain a positive safety culture as you
engage in NRC-regulated activities.
 
 
Very Respectfully,
Laurie A. Kauffman
Health Physicist
Decommissioning and Technical Support Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713
(610) 337-5323
Laurie.Kauffman@nrc.gov
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